Woodnewton – a learning community

Rowlett Road CORBY Northants NN17 2NU Tel: 01536 265173

7 November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Christmas Design

Accompanying this letter you should have a copy of your child's Christmas design. Included on the card are details of how to order a range of items should you wish to. Orders and Payment can only be made online so please do not return your order to school as we are unable to process it.

The closing date for orders is Tuesday 14 November and you should receive your items during December.

Please keep hold of your child's artwork until you have taken receipt of your items as they will need the assigned code in the event of a query.

A small amount of money from each purchase will be donated back to the school for us to spend on resources for our children.

Many thanks for your ongoing support.

Yours sincerely

Senior Leadership Team